
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 - Term 4 

Homework Activities 

Class 5 & 6 

Date set: 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Date due: 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

Mathematics 

We will continue to practise our 

times tables in class. Keep up the 

hard work by logging on to 

Times Table Rockstars and 

playing one of the games. 

Remember that your log-in 

details are in your yellow reading 

record. We are practising our 

10x, 2x and 5x tables. Here is the 

link below:  

https://ttrockstars.com  

 

Reading 

Congratulations to pupils who have 

already won a prize for reading at 

home! Please keep reading your 
decodable books and library books this 
term. The more reading you do at home, 
the more prizes you can win!  

Reading should be recorded with the 
date and a comment/signature from an 
adult in your child’s reading record. 

Please ensure reading books and reading 
records are in school every day.  

Children who are reading “coloured” books 
are able to change their books 
independently from the corridor when 
required. 

Children reading “Big Cat Phonics” books 
will have their books changed on Mondays. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Purple Mash 

As part of our topic work, we will be learning how to be historians by 

studying the events of the Great Fire of London in our “Fire! Fire!” topic. 

All children have their Purple Mash log in details in their reading records. 

Once logged on, click on 2Do and complete one or all of the activities 

below. 

Which Material? Quiz: Decide which material would be best to make each 

object. 

Samuel Pepys Diary: What is outside Samuel Pepys' window? Draw what 

you think he sees. 

Great Fire of London v2: Write about The Great Fire of London. 

London in 17th Century: Can you sort these pictures of London into London 

today and London in the 17th Century? 

Spellings 

Each child has brought their spellings 

home to practise for their quiz every 

Friday.  

If these happen to be misplaced, you 

can find a copy on the classroom 

window or alternatively, you can ask 

your child’s teacher for a new copy. 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/

